
What’s New For May 2020 

Want To Help Another Alcoholic? 

Join Us In Our 
2020 Carry The Message Project 

Give Grapevine or La Viña To 
An Alcoholic In Need 

To Learn more, visit our website at 
aagrapevine.org/carry-the-message 

or visit our YouTube channel at 
youtube.com/aagrapevine 

Try it out today at: www.aagrapevine.org 

Please visit us through your 

Introducing The AA Grapevine 
Redesigned Website! 

 

Meeting	Guide	App	

AA Grapevine and La Viña are here to help! 

To help members during this time, we are giving everyone free access to most of 
our 2020 Grapevine and La Viña issues. We were created for such a time as this! 

 Important Updates from AA Grapevine 

To learn more please click here 

Try our new ePub edition of AA Grapevine magazine 

The ePub edition replaces the old Grapevine APP. 
We hope you find it a valuable tool for sobriety. 

store.aagrapevine.org 



What’s New in Print and Online 

La Viña 
Current Issue Spotlight: 
The current issue’s special section is “The Annual Edition of 
AA in Prisons: Stories of how members recovered in and 
out of jails and detention.” 

Submit Your Story for Upcoming Issues: 
- The Home Group. (Stories due July 17, 2020)
- Newcomer Issues. (Stories due September 3, 2020)
- 25 Aniversarío Del La Viña. (Stories due October 17, 2020)
- We are always looking for stories on individual steps

and traditions!

Visit La Viña online store, click here! 

AAGrapevine.org 

Make your plans and add your events to our online 
calendar at www.aagrapevine.org/share 

Grapevine is always looking for stories, photographs, 
and illustrations. Please visit 
www.aagrapevine.org/share to learn more about how 
you can participate with Grapevine. 

To listen to a free La Viña audio story (in Spanish), 
visit: www.aalavina.org. 

Grapevine 
Current Issue Spotlight: 
This month’s Special Section features by AA members about 
the joys of “Getting Into General Service.” 
Submit Your Story for Upcoming Issues: 
− Remote Communities & Sober Holidays – Do you live far

from an AA Meeting? Do you do Remote Community
service? Also, share your sober holiday stories. (Stories due
June 15, 2020)

− Old-timers – What was AA like long ago? What have you
learned over the years? Share your experiences. (Stories
due July 15, 2020)

− More upcoming topic’s: Sponsorship, Amends, Fun in
Sobriety and more!



If you attend area events we’d like to know! 
Also, if you take anonymity-protected photos at 

events, we’d love to post them on the 
GV Display Gallery 

Please send the information and photos to 
outreachcoord@aagrapevine.org 

Customer Service 

Did You Know? 
Orchard Club South in the heart of South Metro Denver has made available the AA Grapevine 
special message on their website about our offering FREE access to 2020 issues of Grapevine 

and La Viña during these challenging times. 
Click here for more information. 

Grapevine On The Road 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, all staff and board travel have been suspended until
further notice. 

Please let us know at outreachcoord@aagrapevine.org if your Area 
has cancelled any upcoming events.

Area Chair/GVR Corner 


